
Important	Student	drop	off	reminders:	
 
1)	Students	should	not	be	dropped	off	at	Emerson	prior	
to	8:15AM,	which	is	around	the	first	time	the	busses	
arrive. 
Students	who	need	to	arrive	earlier	than	this	
designated	time	should	make	arrangements	with	the	
school’s	Latchkey	services. 
Emerson	personnel	are	not	available	to	provide	safe,	
adult	supervision	outside	in	the	morning.		Children	left	
unattended	are	not	safe. 
  
2)	Emerson	has	four	designated	Handicap	Parking	
spots.	All	vehicles	in	these	spots	should	have	the	proper	
handicap	license	plate	or	a	handicap	tag	displayed	from	
the	rear	view	mirror.		Please	make	sure	the	tags	are	
clearly	visible.	Please	respect	the	needs	of	our	parents	
and	guests	who	need	access	to	these	parking	spots. 
I	appreciate	your	efforts	in	maintaining	our	safe	and	
positive	environment	for	students,	parents	and	guests. 
Mr.	Argiri	


